October 02, 2012



Dear editor,





As corresponding author,  I am pleased to submit for your consideration the enclosed manuscript titled “ How do Ontario Family Medicine Residents Perform on Global Health Competencies?  A multi-institutional survey”. It contains original work and has not been submitted elsewhere. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This article builds on the recent Can Med Education Conference’s theme of Global Health Education. 


I look forward to hearing from you concerning this submission.

Sincerely,



Mirella Veras, MSc, PhD candidate in Population Health
Center for Global Health, University of Ottawa
Phone: 613-562-5800 ext. 2509
Fax: 613-562-5659  
E-mail: mvera025@uottawa.ca


